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Additional Case Information:

Remote inspection conducted by  13/07/21, site inspection and VMD sampling by  22/07/21

9/10 cages have 10m sea lice blinds installed and 10th cage has a 13m sea lice blind installed.  No issues reported on site 

with gill swabs testing negative for AGD and histology results not indicating anything of note.

Site did experience a plankton bloom WK 27 2021, plankton included Pseudo nitzschia, feed was withheld and no issues 

reported.

May stock with Lumpfish later in year, dependant on sea lice numbers.  Site was stocked with both wrasse and lumpfish during 

the previous cycle.

Fish were deeper in the water column, visibility was very good and the fish observed appeared in good condition and of 

uniform size.  6 failed smolts observed with some tail damage, these were also deeper in the water.

Sea lice - very low levels of caligus and no Leps counted in last sea lice count.

8 fish removed for VMD, all appeared healthy and in good condition.

One site within one tidal excursion, long term fallow with no plans to restock, but to remain active.
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Nature of non-compliance: 
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Non-compliance relevant to (delete): VirologyMolGen/Bacteriology/Histology/Parasitology
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0125  DATE OF VISIT  22/07/2021 
SITE NO FS1018  SITE NAME  Slocka Ronas Voe 
CASE NO 20210057                     INSPECTOR        
 
Inspection under the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009  
 
The above site was inspected, in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 
2009.  
 
All epidemiological units were inspected. On this occasion no samples were taken for disease 
analysis. The Inspector did not observe any clinical signs associated with the listed diseases as 
described in the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009. 
 
Records 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as medium. An inspection under the 
Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted every second year. The 
category of the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. The following records were also inspected to 
ensure that the conditions of authorisation for your Aquaculture Production Business (APB) are 
being met: 
 
Aquaculture animal and aquaculture animal product movement records were inspected and 
appeared to be adequately maintained. 
 
Records in relation to aquaculture animals transported by the business were inspected and found 
to be adequately maintained. 
 
Mortality records were inspected and found to be adequately maintained. 
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had been reported 
to the Fish Health Inspectorate as required. 
 
Reports detailing the results of animal health surveillance carried out by or on behalf of the business 
and/or Marine Scotland were available for inspection. 
 
The biosecurity measures plan for the site was inspected and found to be adequately maintained 
and implemented. 
 




